
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
PLANNING AND DESIGN SERVICES FOR  
BICYCLE WAYFINDING SIGNAGE PROGRAM 
FOR CITY OF CUPERTINO 
 
The City seeks the services of a qualified consultant to develop a Bicycle Wayfinding Signage 
Program.  In May 2016, the Cupertino City Council adopted the 2016 Bicycle Transportation 
Plan. The Bicycle Transportation Plan identifies the development of a Bicycle Wayfinding 
Signage Program to support and promote bicycling in Cupertino. The Bicycle Wayfinding 
Signage Program will development a comprehensive guideline including, but not limited to: 
consistent sign design, placement, spacing, unique and recognizable branding, and destinations 
including, but not limited to, schools, parking, regional trails, landmarks, buildings.  
 
Interested firms should obtain a full copy of the RFP from the City’s web site at 
http://www.cupertino.org. 
 
Please contact the Department of Public Works for additional information at 408-777-3354. 
 
Proposals are due at the Cupertino City Hall at the Department of Public Works no later than 
3:00 p.m.  On Friday, March 24, 2016. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
GRACE SCHMIDT 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 3/10/17 


